
Community  forest  and  open
space grants available
The Nevada Division of Forestry is accepting applications for
the Community Forest and Open Space Program competitive grant
funding.

The  CFP  provides  federal  funding  for  the  acquisition  of
private forest lands for public use. 

Tribal and local governments, land trust organizations and
other qualified nonprofit conservation organizations may apply
for CFP funds on behalf of interested private landowners. Each
individual project may not exceed $400,000. Those interested
in  submitting  a  CFP  application  may  view  eligibility
requirements  and  instructions  online.   

The deadline to submit applications is 5pm Jan. 13.

 

For  more  info,  contact  Heather  Giger  at  775.684.2552  or
hdgiger@forestry.nv.gov.
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